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[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Hello,

 

Please do everything in your power to halt the expansion project for Lutsen Mountains. In an era of unpredictable

climate change it makes no sense to expand an already unpedictable business model, especially one run by a

business that "is not required to disclose its private financial information to the public in order to prove its claim

that a failure to expand would be a detriment to its profitability," as it says in the recent MinnPost article, which is

quoted below.  Additionally, the lands that the proposed extension will disturb are some of the most diverse in the

state and need to be protected! Please help us preserve what we have left in beautiful northern Minnesota.

 

 

Kind Regards and thank you,

 

Stephanie Pearson

 

 

*********************

Stephanie Pearson

505-577-0089

stephanieannpearson.com

 

 

 

 


